
Embassy of Pakistan
Riyadh

Corrigendum

Reference Tender Notice of this Embassy floated on PPRA Website
regarding the the advertisement given below, the last date of submission
of bids may be treated as 14th January, 2025 instead of 7th January, 2025.
The bids will be opened on 14th January, 2025 at 1400 hours. All the
other terms & conditions will remain same.

(Mohsin Saifullah)
Head of Chancery

Email: headofchancery@pakistaninksa.com
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